

The following suggestions were made at the meeting of the Board, in the event of permission to take the Exams being granted.

- 1. That
 Pupils must be presented on the same conditions as the Public Schools.
- 2. That
 Pupils must follow the Course of Study for Protestant Schools
 for the High School Grades.
- 3. That
 A list of pupils for grades lo and ll must be sent in.
- 4. That

 A Departmental Inspector visit the School and report to the Department.

 5. That
- 5. That
 A fee of \$10,00 per candidate be charged.

Copy of resolution and suggestions passed at the Directors' Meeting held on Thursday February 16th 1933.

F. T. Handsombody.

Sec. Treas.